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"Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu .Johnston@vancouver.ca> 

"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

"City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 

1/23/2019 2: 14:58 PM 
Water Leak on Waterfront Road 

Greetings Mayor and Council-
Please be advised t hat there is a major water main leak in the 600 block of Waterfront Road. This is a sign ificant issue 
right now. VRFS and Engineering staff are on scene. I will report back to you as we gain more information about the 
situation. 
Best 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
City of Vancouver I 453 W 12th Avenue 
Vancouver I BC VSY 1V4 
604.873. 7627 I Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 
Twitter: sadhuajohnston 




